
RJ Sales Notice

Date: 03 April 2019
Ref: SN20190403-001

Royal Jordanian (RJ) – Royal Jordanian (RJ) – Flights to/from Istanbul will
be moved from Ataturk Airport to New Istanbul Airport as of April 7th, 2019

Dear appointed BSP Agents,

Please be informed that RJ scheduled flights to/from Istanbul will be moved from
Ataturk Airport to New Istanbul Airport as of April 7th, 2019.

Passengers departing from Istanbul are kindly requested to arrive 3 hours prior to
departure time.

Please circulate to the concerned parties. Thank you for your kind attention.

Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact Ro
yal Jordanian Guangzhou Office at Tel. 3839 2630.

Best regards,

Royal Jordanian - Guangzhou
Tel: +86-20-3839 2630
Fax: +86-20-8332 6369
E mail ： cangarj@rj.com


